EMIRATES FUTURE INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY



Musaffah, Abu Dhabi, U.A.E

EFIA/CIR-32/2024-25

Date: 30-09-2024

Consent for Permanent Co-Education Classes

Dear Parent,

In accordance with the guidelines set forth by ADEK, we kindly request your consent for the implementation of permanent co-education classes throughout the school for the coming academic years.

We would like to assure you designated spaces and separate restroom facilities will be assigned for each gender to uphold a conducive learning environment.

The consent form will be distributed by the class teachers via Google Classroom.

Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mr.Saji Oommen

Principal